
 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

629 North Market Street, Frederick MD 21701, P O Box 3414 Frederick MD 21705   Tel: 240-415-0174   Fax: 240-536-9199   Website: www.unescocenterforpeace.org 

March 6th, 2012 

 

 

To Heather Caton 

The World Genesis Foundation 

 223 N Guadalupe # 485 

 Santa Fe, NM  87501 

 UNITED STATES of AMERICA 

 

Re: Accreditation Letter for World Genesis Foundation 

 

Dear Heather Caton,  

 

As Executive Director of UNESCO Center for Peace, I have been working since 2004 to promote the 

ideals of UNESCO all over the United States and assist in the creation of new UNESCO Clubs, Centers 

and Associations. Last July, the U.S. National Commission for UNESCO sanctioned that leadership by 

appointing me as the Chair of the U.S UNESCO Clubs Working Group, it is in that capacity that I am 

writing to you today.  

 

I am pleased to write this letter to confirm your recognition by the U.S UNESCO Clubs Working Group as 

a formal UNESCO Club, we have determined that you meet the requirement. Your organization is hereby 

accredited as a formal UNESCO Club operating in the United States. 

 

Your first order of business is to develop a bylaw with a mission clearly stating your UNESCO aspiration 

and a clear process of selecting board of directors, office bearers and/or your executive committee 

members. Each quarter, you are required to send an electronic copy of your activities to the Working 

Group at USclubsworkinggroup@unescocenterforpeace.org  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me by phone 240-498-3557 or by email 

gpdjoken@unescocenterforpeace.org  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
Guy P. Djoken, MBA 

Executive Director 

Cc:  Mr. Eric Woodard, Executive Director U.S. National Commission for UNESCO 

Mr. Andre Varchaver, U.S. National Commission for UNESCO 
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